If the Council decides to remain in the current offices (DCO) long-term, what would be the features you would most like to see improved (please select up to three options)?

| | Home workers/home & office workers | Office only workers |
|--|--|---------------------|
| Temperature control | 75 (70%) | 49 (72%) |
| Kitchen facilities | 35 (33%) | 20 (29%) |
| Storage space | 31 (29%) | 20 (29%) |
| 'Break-out' areas (i.e. space for informal meetings etc) | 30 (28%) | 19 (28%) |
| Vending machine (i.e. add cold drinks or healthier snacks) | 28 (26%) | 16 (24%) |
| General decoration | 26 (24%) | 15 (22%) |
| Signs (i.e. add dept names on levels, names on office doors etc) | 19 (18%) | 11 (16%) |
| Other | 17 (16%) | 9 (13%) |
| Lighting | 8 (7%) | 8 (12%) |
| Disabled toilets | 3 (3%) | 1 (1%) |
| Toilets for public use | 3 (3%) | 8 (12%) |

Are there any additional comments you would like to make, or suggestions for improving office and/or home working arrangements?

| Home workers/ home & office workers | 34 (32%) |
|-------------------------------------|----------|
| Office only workers | 19 (28%) |

These responses included:

- Working office space for home workers. Preferably a quiet area.
- Improved furnishings and improved decoration.
- I would have ticked a several more of the options if it were possible it is a bit of a dump and facilities are poor
- PC availability in more meeting rooms would be useful
- Existing meeting rooms on all floors could be tidied up and decorated so they offer a more professional look to external (and internal) visitors.
- Hot water in 5th Floor Canteen
- More ventilation in the summer when hot.

O & S (13.3.12)